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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
HARLOCKSTOWN LANE, CO. DUBLIN 
Fingal County Council have made an order to temporarily close Harlockstown 
Lane, Co. Dublin for the purpose of installing ducts for Mainscourt Solar Farm grid 
connection. The road will be closed from 5th of May 2025 to 6th of June 2025 for  
24 hours per day. 
Permitted working hours shall be between 07:00hrs and 22:00hrs Monday to Friday 
and between 08:00hrs and 16:00hrs on Saturdays.
No works shall take place on Sundays and Bank Holidays.
No submissions were made during the consultation process. 
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:
Traffic travelling to Harlockstown Lane from North: Travel north on Gracedieu, turn 
left on R129 westbound towards Ballyboughal village , turn left onto R108 southbound, 
turn left onto Balheary Avenue eastbound, then left on Balheary Road northbound. 
Advance signage will inform traffic of diversion route and road closure.
Traffic travelling to Dollard lane from South: Travel south on Balheary Road, turn right 
on Balheary Avenue westbound, turn right onto R108 northbound towards Ballyboughal 
village, turn right onto R129 westbound, then turn right onto Gracedieu southbound.
Local access will be maintained at all times. Emergency services access will also be 
made available in the event of an emergency.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation to this matter. 
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